
In Person 
Worship! 

Please join us 
this Sunday, 
April 3rd at 
10:00am in the 
sanctuary, gathering for the fifth 
Sunday in Lent with a service of the 
word with communion with Pastor 

Curtis Zieske. 

If you are feeling ill or 
unable to attend, you can worship 
at home with our email blast 
attachment.  You can also view a 
recording of the service on our 
YouTube channel at: 
https://www.youtube.com/
channel/UCiHbmFBDWLGlW-

jcI8jRhOQ. 

Dates to Remember: 

Wednesday, March 30—Lenten worship at St. Mark, noon; Choir rehearsal 6pm; Bell choir 

rehearsal 7pm. 

Thursday, March 31—Bible study, 12:00 noon; Transition Team meeting on Zoom 6:30pm. 

Sunday, April 3rd—Worship with Pastor Curtis Zieske, 10:00am. 

Tuesday, April 5th—Tuesday Crew, 9:00am; Leadership team, noon; video training, 4pm-

6pm. 

Wednesday, April 6th—Lenten worship service at Christ the Good Shepherd, 6:00pm, 

Thursday , April 7th—Bible Study, 12:00 noon. 

Sunday, April 10th—Palm Sunday worship service with Pastor Curtis Zieske, 10am. 

Tuesday, April 12th—Tuesday Crew, 9:00am; Property Committee meeting 10:00am; Finance 

Committee meeting, 6:30pm. 

Thursday, April  14th—Maundy Thursday worship service, 6:00pm 

Sunday, April 17th—Easter Day worship service with Pastor Curtis Zieske, 10:00am. 

Washington Elementary School Needs Our 
Help! 

Washington Elementary has asked for our 
help with money for snacks & treats for 

their Teacher Appreciation week. 

If you would like to contribute, please give 
to Suzanne Stephen or Gae 

Nichols, or you can donate to the church 
office. 

The last day to help is Easter Sunday, 
April 17th. 

Thank you in advance! 
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Due to the rigorous enforcement of the Patriot Act, 

specifically the payee listed on deposited checks, it has 

caused some to be denied deposit and returned.   When 

filling out your contribution check, please use our full  

legal name:  

“Holy Cross Lutheran Church of Salem, Oregon”. 

We will keep you informed of any changes in this requirement moving forward. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

It’s scholarship season again here at Holy Cross! 

 

Scholarship applications will be on the table in the 
Narthex.  Please pick one up if you or someone you know might be 

interested, or call Janet in the office if you’d like one mailed to you 
or someone you know.  We do not yet know how many scholar-

ships will be awarded this year or the amount of each scholarship.  
The committee will be meeting soon to discuss these and other is-

sues. 
 
The current deadline to submit completed scholarship 

applications is May 15th. 

It’s time for spring flowers!  Please bring potted blooms for 

decorating the sanctuary on Easter Day (no earlier than Palm Sun-

day, April 10th), and cut flowers for the “Flowering of the Cross” - 

an annual tradition!  And make sure you fill out a slip for “In 

Memory Of or “In Honor Of” and turn it in to the office so we can rec-

ognize your contribution! 


